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Comment - I do not support Health Care Exchanges for the following reasons: 1.Rationing of Care based 
on the Complete Lives System; 2. A state governing board of political appointees will implement 
Obamacare, 3. State based Exchanges enable imposition of penalties on employers for the failure to offer 
health insurance, or failure to offer 'minimum essential coverage" as defined in the Affordable Care Act, 4. 
All Exchange coverage options are HMO-like managed care plans offering federally approved "qualified 
health plan" policies. Catastrophic major medical plans - true insurance- has been outlawed. 5. Abortions 
will be covered. 6. Privacy Intrusions, 7. Higher Premiums. An estimated 29 million Americans will not be 
covered by the Affordable Care Act. 8. There is no private insurance. Exchange coverage is "medicaid for 
the middle class" (http://reut.rs/Ygzugl) 9. IRS Enforcement possible expensive repayments to IRS 
("clawbacks"), 10. A complex 21 page hardcopy federal application for coverage. They are gathering 
information on the American People.
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